Instructional Delivery Plan

THANKS to all the parents and students who picked up instructional materials on Monday,
March 23! Approximately 90% of all materials across each campus were picked up, which was
a great turnout! The question now is..... "what do we do with all this work?”

Student Expectations:

e Complete all work, to the best of your ability, over the next 2 weeks.

e Establish a daily routine/schedule to keep you organized and on task as you work on
assignments.

e Should you have questions or need additional help, contact your teacher through campus
email, Remind 101, or other campus sites. Many teachers are providing instructional
support with Google classroom, Zoom, YouTube, Facetime, etc.

e Keep up with your assignments as they are completed and keep them in the school issued
packet, folder, or binder.

Parent Expectations:

e Monitor your child’s progress as they complete assignments and encourage, support, and
assist them as much as possible, without doing the work for them.

e (Contact teachers as needed for instructional support and communicate those instructions,
ideas, concepts, etc. to your child.

e Help your child maintain a daily instructional schedule so all work is completed in a
timely manner.

e Reinforce the importance of completing the instructional materials so there will not be a
learning gap once school reopens.

District Expectations:

e We will continue to support and assist ALL students, to the best of our ability, during this
unprecedented time.

e Each campus and grade level has the flexibility to organize grade-level learning
materials, determine online learning platforms, and identify ways to communicate with
students to assure a continuity of instruction.

e We will continue to update students and parents with information from state agencies and
communicate with all stakeholders any changes or redirection that may affect CISD.

We have scheduled a redistribution of materials for Wednesday, March 25 from 11:00 a.m. to
1:00 p.m. on all campuses for students who did not pick-up their instructional materials on
Monday. Campus Principals and staff will be available to assist with this delivery.

All completed instructional materials and assignments are due over the next two (2) weeks. Each
campus and/or grade level will determine when and how assignments are turned in. High school
students may be asked to turn in work as completed based on the learning platform (google
classroom, etc) while elementary students may return their instructional packet next week at their
designated campus. Hopefully, by April 3, we will have some direction as to reopening school
or remaining closed.



